
Notes from Recruitment Committee 

 

Teaching Committee, 12th April 2017 
 

 

1. MSc selection issues - ongoing 

 

2. Applications - will report in detail next month 

 

3. Cracking the Code (Helen, Kami, Kasia and Neil) - with ERA, organising workshops over 6 

Friday afternoons (April/May) for S2/3 female students, to raise their awareness of what 

Computer Science/Informatics is, what it is like to study, and where it might lead in terms of 

jobs. The girls will be producing a short video about their experience than will then be 

shared more widely. ERA expectations of what we can offer underestimates the work 

involved on our part. Circulated request to staff and students for contributions. 


